
Summary of Changes 
Accounting Brief No. 23 

 
Accounting Brief #23: Financial Reporting for the Family Self-Sufficiency (FSS) Program was re-
issued in February of 2018 and updates the accounting guidance to include the expanded use of 
FSS grant funds that was allowed starting with the Federal Fiscal Year(FFY) 2017 grant.  
Language in this February 2018 Accounting Brief was modified from the previous May 2015 
version as follows: 
 

1. Section: Governing Regulation and Guidance (page 1). Modified language to include 
reference to the Federal Fiscal Year 2017 Family Self Sufficiency(FSS) Notice of Funding 
Availability. 
 

2. Section: Background (page 1 & 2). Modified language to incorporate general information 
on the expanded use of FSS grant funds for eligible administrative and training costs.  
 

3. Section: FSS Program Coordinator Grant and Program Expense Reporting (pages 3 & 4). 
Modified language to incorporate the expanded use of FSS grant funds for eligible 
administrative and training costs, as well as, the requirements, restrictions and approval 
needed to use the expanded eligibility.  

 
4. Section: Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) (pages 10 & 11). Language was updated 

to reflect clarifying guidance on PBRA conversions from the FFY 2017 FSS NOFA. 
 
No changes were made to any other sections of the accounting brief.  

 
 
 


